

TERM 3 I THE WAY
NEWSLETTER I SATURDAY
27 JULY 2024



UNITE IN SENIOR SCHOOL

What a great last week of Term 2 as we hosted UNITE week across our College!

UNITE week is a student-led initiative to celebrate the cultural diversity of our College community. Students participated in different cultural-based activities throughout the week with senior students adorning their cultural dress or flag colours on the last Friday of term. The week also culminated in a variety of international sports activities, dances and cultural foods being made available to students and an array of international music played over speakers. Here are some of the highlights:

Dr Anna Nalla Director of Student Wellbeing - Senior School						
		ng - Senior Scho	ol			
		ng - Senior Schoo	ol			
		ng - Senior Schoo	ol			
		ng - Senior Schoo	ol			
		ng - Senior Schoo	ol			